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Planning & Community 
Development Dept. Review  
March 30, 2016 

 

REVIEW ROUND 1 

Project: Egg Harbor – David Thoma/Stratford Company 

140 E. Wing Street 

Case Number: PC 16-006 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prepared by: ____________________________ 

7. The Beneficial Owners signature is required on the petition (page “A”). 
 

8. The Affidavit of Ownership must be signed by the property owner, notarized, and submitted to the 
Village (page 9 of the application). 

 
9. A copy of an executed contract to lease the space at 130 E. Wings Street (Fannie May Candies) is 

required. Sensitive information can be redacted from the executed contract. 

 

10. Per Section 6.12-1.2.b of the Zoning Code, a parking study is not required due to the floor area of the 
proposed Special Use Permit Amendment at less than 5,000 sq. ft. and the location of the subject 
property as essentially along Northwest Highway and Arlington Heights Road (both classified as Major 
Arterials). However, a parking inventory/survey over a three day period (including Saturday) of the 
available parking spaces within the adjacent public surface parking lot in front of the retail on Wing 
Street during the restaurant’s breakfast and lunch peak hours is required. 

 
11. The Village has received multiple complaints that Egg Harbor employees park in the surface parking lot 

spaces along Wing Street. Monthly employee parking permits can be purchased (at a reduced rate) 
for the North Garage located at the corner Miner St. and Evergreen St. Please propose a solution to 
remedy this parking issue. 

 




	Text1: 
	0: 16-006
	1: Egg Harbor Cafe
	2: 140 E. Wing St.
	3: Sam Hubbard

	Text2: 
It is recommended that a Knox Box be installed on the exterior of the building near the main entrance of the occupancy.


	Text3: 
	0: 03/30/16
	1: LT Andrew Larson



